
GARY’S GARBAGE SERVICES, LLC 
PO BOX 729 

IONE, WA 99139 
 

Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is submitted by: Gary’s Garbage Service, LLC, G-122 
 
This filing proposes a general rate increase.  This increase is necessary to offset increased 
disposal site fees, fuel price increases, additional increases in wages and increased costs of 
operating expenses.  If approved by the Commission, these rates would increase out revenues 
by approximately 13.12% (32,108). 
 
In addition to the general rate increase, we are making the following changes to our tariff: 
 
Item 100 – Adding 5-32 gallon cans, 4-45 gallon cans, 2-50 gallon cans, 3-50 gallon cans, 2-55 
gallon cans, 3-55 gallon cans and 2-64 gallon cans to Residential. 
 
Item 100 – Decreasing 3-32 gallon cans and 4-32 gallon cans. 
 
A copy of this transmittal will not be sent to any County or Local Government agency as they 
are not impacted by this tariff filing.  There are no fees or taxes imposed by any of these 
agencies. 
 
We will be mailing customer notice to all affected customers by April 1st, 2018.  We will file a 
copy of the customer notice with your office at the same time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact LuJean Maupin.  Telephone 
number (509) 442-3567, e-mail address is lujeanis@gmail.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
LuJean Maupin 
Co-owner 
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